The Galton Laboratery,
Rothamsted I:pnrlltnunl S8tation,
Harpenden, Herts.

November 16, 1939

My dear Tedin,

I am enclosing a letter from a Mr Freeman, whom I do
not know personally, enquiring about your 1931 paper in
the Journal of Agrioultural Soience. Perhapa you will let
him have one, if they are still available.

I hope all goeas well with you in Bweden. I have, very
reluctantly, moved my Department out here from Londen, not
that I think our evaouation plans are of the least use, but
because the Oollege ssemed to be doing 1ts best to prevent
any work being done in the Department at all.

Give my love to all mutual friends.

Yours sinoerely,



